From:

Chris Gekas

To:

Beverly Duffy 1/17/08 2:45 PM

Date: Subject:

Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/17/2008 9:51 AM >>>

>>> "Larry Ryan" <<u>irvan85@comcast.net</u>> 1/16/2008 11:16 PM >>> Larry Ryan 18 Cinder Ct. Sacramento, CA 95831-2738

January 17, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats.

Undoubtedly this will only be the first step. Each person not on the "safe list" will have the temperature of their home monitored and recorded "just for planning purposes". Then suddenly there will be recriminations against each that exceeds some limit for the serfs, maybe extra charges, or cut off their power, or ????

Stop the expansion of the government namey state. Oppose the government controlled thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Larry Ryan

